
 
 
 
 
 

                   

                                                                                                                          
  
  
                                                                                                                                                                             
 
  

 

 

SASA EDI Policy (March 2024)  

 

As a not-for-profit offering sport and recreational activities in our 

community, one of SASA’s priorities is to provide an inclusive 

environment that is welcoming, safe, and caring for all our members. 

SASA is about sport, good citizenry, community, and supporting our 

members. We will continue to strive to provide this for all.  

 

To our 2 SLGBTQIA+ members and families, please know that you are 

an important part of the SASA community, and we will always have a 

place for you.  We will continue to evolve to be as inclusive as possible 

within our sporting landscape. 

 

Be ambitious. Be kind. We all need to know we belong. 

   

  


